
 

 

AS/jaj 
 
8th June 2020 
 
Dear Parent/carer, 
 
First and foremost, I hope that you and your families are well. May I take this opportunity to 
thank you for your ongoing support during this challenging time. We appreciate the time 
and dedication it has taken to support pupils’ learning at home and adjusting to a new style 
of education.  
 
You may well have seen the government update regarding the return of certain pupils to 
school during this half term. As your child is not in one of the year groups currently 
identified, I wanted to provide you with an update regarding the support that will continue 
to be in place for those pupils who are working from home: 
 

• Weekly resources and activities to support home learning will continue to be 
provided; 

• Teachers will still be available online to offer supportive guidance and feedback; 

• One virtual lesson per subject will be uploaded each week for pupils to complete; 

• Please be assured that families who are entitled to Free School Meal vouchers will 
continue to receive these in the same format whilst pupils are working from home. 

 
I am extremely grateful for all the fantastic efforts that have been made to engage with this 
process so far. We are all very proud of the families trying their best to ensure that children 
continue to engage with education during these difficult circumstances. 
 
I will of course be in touch as soon as we receive any update about plans to welcome back 
more year groups. 
 
As always, please do contact us by phone or email should you have any queries. 
 

 
Yours sincerely,  

 
 
Mr A Seager  


